
 Pastoral Staff: 
Rev. Jeffrey J. Madley, Pastor 

fatherjeff@verizon.net 
In Residence: Most Rev. Peter A. Libasci, D.D. 

In Residence: Rev. Msgr. William J. Gill 
Rev. Msgr. Edmond J. Trench, Pastor Emeritus 

John Moran, Deacon 
Sr. Mary Assunta Boyle, RSM, Religious Education 
Suzanne Marchisella, Parish & Cemetery Secretary 

Mary Ann Tupper, Human Resources 
Jo Ann Morse, Music Director 

Peg Jordan, Liturgy Coordinator 
Sr. Barbara McKenna, RSM, Bereavement Coordinator 

Your parish staff welcomes the opportunity to serve you. A priest will 
always be available for emergency sick calls. Many requests for service 
and information can be met during the daytime when the office is fully 
staffed. We suggest making appointments with the priest, deacon or 

other member of the parish staff since they might be engaged in other 
pastoral activities. 

WE CELEBRATE EUCHARIST 
Mass Schedule 

Weekends: 
First Saturday of the month: 8:15 AM 

Saturday: 5:00 PM 
Sunday: 8:00 AM, 9:30 AM, 11:00 AM, 

12:30 PM. (Spanish). 5:00 PM. 
Holydays: 

Vigil: 7:00 PM. 
Holyday: 8:15 AM., 12:00 Noon 

Weekdays: 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday & 

Friday: 12:00 Noon 
Tuesday 8:15 AM. 

Please let us know if someone is unable to 
come to Church because of age or illness. 

We will be happy to bring Holy Communion 
to them at home. 

Devotions: 
Tuesdays: Our Lady of Perpetual Help 
Novena. 8:15 AM Mass 

Sacred Hearts of Jesus and Mary R.C. Church 
168 Hill Street, Southampton, New York 11968 

WE CELEBRATE BAPTISM: 
Baptisms are customarily performed on Sunday at 2:30 P.M. Prior arrangements with the parish priest or 
deacon must be made as far in advance as possible. The Godfather and Godmother should he practicing 
Catholics. Our Baptismal Program meets at 7:30 P.M. on the second Monday of each month in the Parish 
Center. 

WE CELEBRATE PENANCE: 
Confessions are heard on Saturdays from 4:00 - 4:45 PM. A more convenient time may be arranged with the 
parish priest by calling the Parish Center. 

WE CELEBRATE MARRIAGE: 
In order to prepare adequately for the life-long commitment to the Sacrament and to arrange to participate in 
a Marriage Preparation Program, we ask that you make arrangements with the priest or deacon of your 
choice at least six months prior to the date of the marriage. Because of 
the Sunday Mass schedule, Nuptial Masses are normally celebrated on Friday evening or Saturday. Wed-
dings should take place in the proper parish of the bride or groom. 

WE CELEBRATE HOLY ORDERS & RELIGIOUS LIFE: 
The privilege of serving God’s people as a priest, permanent deacon, religious sister or brother is personally 
fulfilling and spiritually exciting. Anyone who feels they might be interested in the priesthood, diaconate or 
religious life should speak to a parish priest. 

WE CELEBRATE GROWTH IN CHRIST: 
Mothers and fathers are the first teachers of their children in the ways of the faith. We hope they will be the 
best of teachers by what they say and do. Our Parish Religious Education Program and Our Lady of the 
Hamptons Regional School strive to sup port and complement the responsibility 
of parents to be the primary teachers of the children they have co-created with God. Our Religious Educa-
tion Program, which includes preparation for First Penance. First Eucharist and Confirmation, is a family 
centered, continual formation extending from Grade 1 through Grade 8. Our Ministry to high school students 
continues this formation for grades 9 through 12. 

WE SHARE OUR FAITH: 
Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults. Do you know of someone who is interested in becoming a Catholic or a 
Catholic who has not yet received the Sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist. If so, please call the Par-
ish Office. Continuing Adult Education is offered through the Parenting Programs. Little Rock Scripture Study 
Series and other spiritual development programs 

PARISH REGISTRATION 
We ask that all Catholics living within the boundaries of Sacred Hearts of Jesus and Mary Parish fill out a 
registration (census) form. This helps us identify and provide for the needs of our parishioners. If you are 
new to the parish or if you are moving, please call the Parish Office. 

Parish Office Tel: 631-283-0097 
Fax: 631-283-3836 
E-mail: 
sacredheartsofjesusmary@verizon.net 
website: 
ww.sacredheartsofjesusandmary.org 
Hours: Monday - Friday: 
9:00am - 12 Noon; 1:00pm-4:00pm 
Evenings: By appointment only please 
Sat. & Sun.: By appointment only please 

Religious Education Office: 283-0508 
e-mail: assuntarsm@gmail.com 
Human Resources Office: 283-6415 
e-mail:maryanntupper.hrp@hamptons.com 
Spanish Apostolate: 283-4379 
Vincentian Fathers: 287-9647 
Our Lady of the Hamptons 
School: 283-9140 Convent: 283-9110 
Sr. Kathryn Schlueter, CSJ, Principal 
WE REACH OUT: 
The Human Resources Program volunteers 
reach out to meet the temporal needs of the 
elderly, the housebound and the poor of our 
parish and community, Our parish Care for 
the Caregiver Program delivers hot meals to 
families in need of this kind of help on Tuesday 
evenings. Call the Human Resources Office (283-
6415) for more information and 
assistance. 
WE RESPECT LIFE: 
Birthright maintains an office at 99 W Montauk 
Highway. Hampton Bays. Project Rachel offers 
confidential and compassionate counseling to 
anyone suffering guilt after an abortion. Please 
call Birthright at 728-8900 for information. 



SACRED HEARTS OF JESUS & MARY R. C. CHURCH 
THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 

June 6, 2010 
Readings: Gn 14:18-20; 1 Cor 11:23-26; Lk 9:11b-17 

 
Mission Statement: We are a Eucharistic centered people, who by following Christ’s teaching,  

MINISTERS SCHEDULE 
 

JUNE 12 5 PM   Father  Madley 
     SERVERS K. Bourke, J. Halsey, C. Yastrzemski 
     E.M.’S  A. Fiore 
     LECTOR K. Rothwell 
      
JUNE 13 8 AM  Father Kiernan 
     SERVERS L & M Cirillo, T & J Malone, Martin Sisters 
     E.M.’S T. Cavallaro, D. Gilmartin, J. & C. Mottern, 
 M. Muller 
    LECTOR P. Bogan 
    GREETERS I. Hurley, K. Moffa, N. Scanlon 
 M. Steinbrecher 
 
 9:30 AM  Father Madley 
     SERVERS Arresta Bros., C. Kirshy, M. Terry 
     E.M.’S G. Arresta, J. Diesing, J. Heinz,  
 N. McCulley, Sr. B. McKenna 
     LECTOR P. Lynch 
    GREETERS    J. Heinz, J & N McCulley 
 
                        11 AM  Father Trench 
    SERVERS G. Lynch, A. O’Brien, M.O’Connor, 
 O. Valle 
    E.M.’S S. Adelante, G. Bauer, J. Hanlon 
 S. McCulley 
    LECTORS P. Jordan 
   GREETERS C. Brown, C. Butler, R. Essay, V. Grattan 
  
 5 PM  Father Gill 
    SERVERS C. Kreymborg, C. Oliveros 
    E.M.’s C. Diesing, K. Maple 
    LECTOR G. Reisig 
 

 
              SACRIFICIAL GIVING 
             
            May 30th  collection was $10,338.00. Based on 
last year’s Financial report our weekly operating ex-
pense is $15,613.00  May God bless you for your con-
tinued support and generosity. Thank you, Fr. Jeff. 

MAIN ALTAR FLOWERS  were given in celebration of 
Don & Michelle Mahoney’s wedding day. 
 
BLESSED MOTHER’S ALTAR FLOWERS  were given in 
celebration of Fran & Sid Sims’ 60th Wedding 
Anniversary. 
 
ALTAR FLOWERS NEEDED. 
Anyone who would like to donate flowers in memory of a loved 

one or for a special occasion or intention, please call the Parish 

office.  

 The Bread, Wine & Candles  were given this week in honor 

of our Titular Feasts on June 11th, The Most Sacred Heart of 

Jesus, & June 12th, The Immaculate Heart of Mary, and in 

loving memory of Jacques Bodeau by his wife, 

Yvonne. 

Anyone who would like to donate Altar  

Candles, Wine or Altar Bread in memory of a 

loved one or for a special intention please call the Parish Center 

at 283-0097. 

WE PRAY FOR OUR BELOVED SICK  
 

Keith O’Brien            Isabelle Lanin-Tanquay          Winnie Chin   
John Bishop        Connie Kane          Pat Reinhardt   
Howard “Corty” Bishop    Grace McNamara         Andrea Gulija  
Gene Travers, Jr.             Suzanne Parillo         Patrick Dermody    
Gwendolyn Porter            Robert O’Shea          John Cuccia, Sr.    
Jean Smith         Jean Kearns                   Eileen Finlay             
Celestino Gambino          Beth Larkin          Mike Kent 
Eileen Finlay        Elivira Schiavone 

  
Masses for the Week of June 7-13 
Monday    12:00  Timothy & Elaine McDonagh (L) 
Tuesday      8:15   
Wednesday       12:00 Sally & Edward Langdon 
Thursday           12:00  Kathleen Marie Lynch 
Friday        12:00  Jacques Bodeau &  
    Fr. Patrick Branigan 
Saturday              5:00 Michael Duignan 
Sunday          8:00 Sebastian Fiordelisi 
                            9:30 People of the Parish 
      11:00 Linda Wittosch 
                           12:30 Spanish Mass 
        5:00 Michael Duignan 

SOUTHAMPTON HOSPITAL  -  June 6  -  M. Lynch 
June 13  -  N. McCulley 
HAMPTON CENTER—TBA 
ALTARS  -  June  -  N. Calvert, P. Apfel  
LINENS  -  June 6-19-   A. Beatty 



FROM THE DESK OF FATHER JEFF: 
 
Welcome to all of our summer visitors! Enjoy the 
East End. 
 
Soon we will have volunteers selling our summer 
raffle tickets. Two hundred tickets will be sold. 
The prize will be $10,000 if all tickets are sold. 
Otherwise it will be 50-50.  Please take a ticket. 
It helps the parish. I’m going to buy a few myself. 
 
All liturgical ministers and religious education 
teachers who have not taken the Virtus Child 
Protective Training Program must take it before 
the end of June.  It will be offered here at 7 PM 
on June 14th in the Parish Center.   
 
At the end of June I will celebrate 10 years at 
Sacred Hearts of Jesus & Mary.  Thank you for 
your support. 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
 

VOLUNTEERS—TEACHERS—AIDES NEEDED! 
We are getting ready for another year of 
Religious Education in our Parish and we are 
looking for those of you who may feel called to 
help pass on the Faith to the next generation. If 
you love your faith and love children, God may 
be calling you to this ministry in the parish. 
Please pray about it and if you would like to 
serve God and your parish, please give me a call 
at 283-0508. 
Thank you—Sr. Assunta 
 
2010-2011 Registration 
Parents of children who will be entering first 
grade in September:  If your child is entering 
the first grade and you want him/her to receive 
the sacraments in the parish, it is time to 
register them for the Religious Education 
Program if they are not attending Our Lady of 
the Hamptons or some other Catholic School. 
 
Those who have not registered, may also stop in 
on those days or at any other time Monday to 
Thursday and drop off the forms.  It is important 
that you register each year. 
 
Please remember that children are required to 
attend each year from first to eighth grades, in 
order to be prepared for the receiving of 
Confirmation in the eighth grade. Also 
attendance each week is a must unless the child 
is sick or has a good reason for missing a class. 
Please encourage the school and coaches not to 
schedule games or practices on Wednesday 
afternoon or evening or Sunday mornings. It is 
up to all of us to encourage the importance of 
Religious Education in our community. 

Please check the website for meetings and  
announcements 

www.sacredheartsofjesusandmary.org.  
Click on Religious Education. 

You may also email Sister Assunta at  
assuntarsm@gmail.com 

WELCOME:  The parish community of 
Sacred Hearts of Jesus & Mary welcomes 
the following newly baptized children 
with joy! 
 

Valencia Catarina Castelli 
Brian Willuam Schrage III 

LECTORS AND EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
 

June 10  - 7 PM—Lectors meeting—upper room of 
the Parish Center. 
 
June 12  -  10 AM—E.M. meeting—Sacristy of the 
Church 

PARISH PROGRAMS 
 

FRANCISCANS 
The Secular Franciscans meet on the third Sunday of the 
month, after the 11 AM mass in the Parish Center. Would 
you like to know what we are all about? Please come to our 
meeting. Bring a bag lunch and we will supply the coffee.  
 

BIBLE STUDY 
Bible Study Group meets in the 2nd floor meeting room of 
the Parish Center at 1 PM.  Meeting are Tuesdays at 1 PM. 

New members are always welcome! 
 

SPIRITUAL BOOK GROUP 
The Spiritual Book Group meets every Tuesday from 1-2 
PM in the dining room of the Parish Center. New members 
are always welcome!!  



OUR LADY OF THE HAMPTONS 
 
OLH will present a special concert by the 
Fabulous Greaseband on Saturday, June 
12th, at Casey’s in Westhampton. Ticket 
information and reservations can be made at 
the school 283-9140. Proceeds will go toward 
the building fund for the new gymnasium at 
the school. 
 
The Fine Arts department will present an 
original musical, “Swanee”  on June 6 at 7 
PM and June 7 at 2 PM. The script by Sister 
Kathy is enhanced by the choreography of 
Marcia Lasser-Krenzel and Elyse Madson-
Curro, with musical direction by Joseph Basar. 
Tickets go on sale on May 20. 
 
OLH is preparing for the groundbreaking 
ceremony for the new gymnasium extension 
to the school on June 10. The long-awaited 
facility will be built this summer and early fall. 
Those willing and able to “invest” in the future 
of this Blue Ribbon school are asked to 
contact the school office for a brochure and 
arrangements for a tour of the facililties. 
Please call 283-9140 for details. 
Visit our website for more information: 
www.olh.org 
  

     Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of 
Christ 

June 6, 2010 
Gn 14:18-20, Ps 110:1,2,3,4; 1 Cor 11:23-26; Lk 9:11b-17 

 

Our human hunger and thirst underlie our spiritual hunger 
and thirst to be in communion with God. When we take 
the bread in our hands and the cup to our lips, it is not a 
memory but a living contact with Jesus Christ in faith and 
love. “Do this in remembrance of me,” he commands us. 
We “do this” not only when we break the bread and pour 
the wine but when we share our love with others. When 
we “do this,” we have the assurance of our participation in 
God’s reign. 
When we refuse to share what we have received with the 
hungry and thirsty, the body is divided, and communion in 
not possible. “Why don’t you feed them?” Jesus asks. We 
claim to have nothing, when in reality our hands are full. 
What we receive from the Lord we must hand on to 
others; then our offerings will be blessed and multiplied. 
At the table of the Lord, there is more than enough for all. 
 
Reflection: Do I recognize the Body and Blood of Christ 
in the sacrament? Do I also recognize his Body and Blood 
in my neighbor? 

CORPUS CHRISTI 
 

This feast, now called the Solemnity of the Most Holy 
Body and Blood of Christ, developed during the Middle 

Ages (in the year 1264) at the request of St. Thomas 
Aquinas who wrote the hymns and prayers for the 
feast. Its purpose was to emphasize the presence of 

Jesus in the Eucharist. A procession with the Blessed 
Sacrament in a monstrance was a public display of 

faith. Processions, incense, flowers, canopy, 
monstrance! For 800 years people looked at and adored 
our Lord in the Eucharist, singing about the awesome 

presence of Christ among us, remembering Holy 
Thursday, spiritually communing but rarely daring to 

receive the Body and Blood of the Lord in Holy 
Communion. Today we understand once more that the 
Eucharist is for eating and drinking. The feast of the 

Body and Blood of Christ calls us to ponder the love of 
our Savior who came to be with us and to serve us in a 

most ordinary way, and to ask how we might follow 
more closely in his footsteps.  

AUDIENCE/CONTESTANTS 
 

QUESTION: 
What happens when you combine elements of  classic TV game 
shows, add in a live audience, toss in a priest for a host who can 
bring together Catholic life and pop culture and play for some 

fantastic prizes? 
 

ANSWER: 
 

          Divine 
            INTERVENTION 
 

TELECARE, the television station of the Diocese of Rockville 
Centre is looking for lively audience/contestants to join us dur-
ing the morning, afternoon and some evenings at our studio in 
Uniondale weekdays from July 27-August 4. If you can make 

one of these dates please e-mail or call us. 
516-538-8704 x 155 

Email: divineintervention@telecaretv.org 

Bulletin Reflection 
 

In Today’s Gospel, the disciples suggest 
that Jesus disperse the crowd so that they 
might individually seek food and lodging. 
The miracle of the feeding of the 5,000 is 
Jesus’ powerful reminder that when we 

share our gifts in His name, there is 
always more than enough! 



MEDJUGORJE PILGRIMAGE 
July 29, 2010   -   August 7, 2010 

 
206 Tours  

($2,216 all inclusive includes airfare, taxes, room and meals) 
 

Join Sr. Marcie Purpora, Fr. Peter Kaczmarek and Father 
George Werner on this very special trip.  
 
Call 206 Tours at 1-800-206-8687 ext 113 or  

Fr. Peter Kaczmarek at St. Francis of Assisi Parish, 
Greenlawn at 631-757-7435 

Cormaria Retreat House 
 

Center for Spiritual Growth and Human Growth 
Sponsored by the Religious of the Sacred Heart of 

Mary 
 

Ongoing programs: 
Morning Prayer: Wednesdays 10 AM  - 11 AM  
Take some quiet time to hear the Lord. Open to all  

Refreshments served. 
 

June 10  -  Strawberry Tea 
Join us for a demonstration by Michael Grim of the 
Bridgehampton Florist, ladies fashion show by Tutto 
Bene, a childrens’ fashion show by C & W Mercantile 
and a surprise appearance by our favorite pug.  Plus 
Music, a fabulous high tea—with local strawberries– 

in the Tiffany Dining Room, raffles and more. 
 $25 at the door. 

 
Cormaria 

Bay Street 
Sag Harbor, NY 
631-725-4206 

www.cormaria.org 

CAMP GOOD GRIEF 
 

East End Hospice is please do offer 
Camp Good Grief, a summer program for 
children who have experienced a loss 

Games ~ Arts & Crafts ~ Challenge Course ~ 
Groups ~ lots of fun & surprises 

 
August 9-13, 2010 

For registration & information  
Call Sarah Zimmerman, R-LCSW 631-288-8400 

* 
No fees  -  the cost is underwritten by proceeds from 

the East End Hospice Thrift Shop, Valentine Salon 
Benefit, community grants, & donations from generous 

friends. 

KING TUT IS IN TOWN 
 

Join St. John the Evangelist Parish as 
they travel to NYC for the limited 
engagement of the King Tut exhibit. 
 
Date: July 13, 2010 
Departure: St. John’s Parking Lot  - 
8 AM 
Return to Riverhead:  approximately 
5 PM 
 
Trip includes the visit to the King Tut exhibit at Discovery 
Times Square Exposition Hall.  The visit includes a 3-D 
film related to the exhibit. 
 
After the Exhibit we will proceed to Kennedy’s Restau-
rant for lunch which includes: salad; choice of fish, 
chicken or beef main course; dessert and coffee/tea. 
Cash bar for drinks. 
 
Total price for entire trip is $95.00.  
For reservations, call Parish Social Ministry @ 727-1069 
Tickets need to be paid in full at time of reservation. No 
refunds. 
Checks can be made to St. John the Evangelist Parish 
Social Ministry. 
WE WILL HAVE ONLY ONE BUS, SO SEATING IS  
LIMITED! 

St. John the Baptist High School Reunion 
 

Class of 1970 40 year Reunion 
Saturday  July 17, 2010 

Captain Bill’s 
Bay Shore, NY 
8 PM—12 AM 

 
For more information please call the Alumni Office 

at 631-587-8000 X 125 or email the office at 
alumni@jbdhs.org 

 

Sharing Our Gifts through the Catholic 
Ministries Appeal 

 
“The Gifts We Have, We are Given to Share” As 
stewards, we choose to live our lives in 
thanksgiving to our generous God. The CMA allows 
us to share our gifts in many different ways; 
through prayer, through gifts of time and talent 
and by sharing our financial resources. More than 
500,000 of our sisters and brothers receive 
support and assistance from funds shared through 
CMA each year. 
      
 Catholic Ministries Appeal   

      One Faith, One Hope, Many Gifts  
www.CatholicMinistriesAppeal.org  



1st Annual Mass and Devotion to 
 

Saint Dymphna 
 7th Century Irish Saint 

 

Patroness of those suffering from Emotional and Psychological 
difficulties, Autism and Alzheimer’s Disease 

 
 

Tuesday, June 8, 2010 
6:30 PM 

 
Cathedral of St. Patrick 

New York, NY 
 

Blessing with a relic of Saint 
Dymphna and Communal 

Rite of the Anointing of the Sick 
 

“May the Lord ensure that no one is alone or 
abandoned in a time of need, but, on the contrary, 

can live illness too in accordance with human 
dignity” 

Pope Benedict XVI 

DOMINICAN VILLAGE OPEN HOUSE 
 

June 10th  1-3 PM 
June 19th   1-3 PM 
June 24th   1-3 PM 

 
July 10th  1-3 PM 
July 15th  1-3 PM 
July 24th  1-3 PM 
July 29th  1-3 PM 

 
Conveniently located on a sprawling, 13 acre 

campus, Dominican Village  is a not-for-profit, 
non-sectarian, Independent and Assisted 

Living Residence Rental Retirement 
Community 

Offering outstanding programs, all-inclusive 
services and bountiful amenities. 

 
For more information or to schedule a tour 
at your convenience, contact them at 631-
842-6091 or info@dominicanvillage.org.  

 
INCENTIVE 

Move into our Rockville or Province building to 
receive $2000 

Towards your first full months rent 
Thru June 30th 

 

SHOP FAIR TRADE  
 

Be the reason for peace and hope in our world 
 

WORLD VILLAGE FAIR TRADE MARKET  
is a “Gift Shop with  a Mission” 

 
Fair Trade is a movement around the globe that 

sustains lives by paying FAIR WAGES. 
  

Child and sweatshop labor is ended. 
People grow in dignity and children attend school 

 
COME SHOP FAIR TRADE where your dollars 

change lives and bring hope. 
 

You will find organic coffees, teas, chocolates as 
well as beautiful handcrafted gifts; jewelry, 

baskets, scarves, handbags, cards, children’s 
items and so much more. 

 
Located in the Hamlet Green just east of the 

Hampton Bays Movie Theatre at 101 W. 
Montauk Highway 

631-728-7880 
 

Shop online - 
 

www.fairtrademarket.org 
 

  
World Village Fair Trade Market--USA  
 
Hampton Bays, New York--Sobornost proudly announces the 
grand re-opening of Long Island's first and only Fair Trade 
Store. After 5 years of continuous, successful operation the 
World Village Fair Trade Market is moving next door to a 
bigger location. The store carries items from over 25 
developing countries, including coffee, tea, jewelry and hand-
crafted goods. The producers are guaranteed a fair price for 
these items so they can live and support their families in 
dignity. The promotion of the Fair 
Trade Movement is one of the 
many ways that Sobornost 
provides hope and assistance to the 
world's poor. In addition to the 
array of fascinating items from 
around the globe, what makes the 
store unique is that it is staffed by 
volunteers. 



KID’S PAGE 
Prayers and history of the Church     
________________________________ 
June 6, 2010 
Today we celebrate the solemnity of The Most Holy 
Body and Blood of Christ. On the night before he 
died, Jesus gave his disciples the gift of himself in 
the bread and wine. This same gift continues to 
nourish us in the Eucharist. Today’s Gospel tells of 
another time when Jesus fed people. 
 
Gospel           Luke 9:12-17 
 
A reading from the Holy Gospel according to Luke 
 
The day was drawing to a close, and the twelve came 
to him and said, “Send the crowd away, so that they 
may go into the surrounding villages and countryside 
to lodge and get provisions; for we are here in a 
deserted place.” But he said to them, “You give them 
something to eat.” They said, “We have no more than 
five loaves and two fish—unless we are to go and buy 
food for all these people.” For there were about five 
thousand men. And he said to his disciples, “Make 
them sit down in groups of about fifty each.” They did 
so and made them all sit 
down. And taking the five 
loaves and the two fish, 
he looked up to heaven, 
and blessed and broke 
them, and gave them to 
the crowd. And all ate 
and were filled.  What 
was left over was 
gathered up, twelve 
baskets of broken pieces.  
The Gospel of the Lord.   
 
For reflection: What do we learn in this story about Christ’s way 
of feeding us?  
 
Prayer:  
Generous God, 
In feeding the multitude 
Jesus showed us the power of your love. 
In giving us the Eucharist, 
Jesus shares his own life with humility  
And thanksgiving. 
Grant this through Christ our Lord. 
Amen 

JUNE 6, 2010 
The Most Holy Body and Blood of 

Christ 
________________________ 

June 11, 2010 
Today is the Solemnity of the Most Sacred Heart of 
Jesus. The heart symbolizes love and devotion, and so 
we remember Jesus’ great love for us. The Gospel 
reading today is a parable about one way that Jesus 
expresses this love. 
 
Gospel     Luke 15:3-7 
 
A reading from the Holy Gospel according to Luke 
 
Jesus told them this parable, “Which one of you, 
having a hundred sheep and losing one of them, does 
not leave the ninety-nine in the wilderness and go 
after the one that is 
lost until he finds it?  
When he has found it, 
he lays it on his 
shoulders and rejoices. 
And when he comes 
home, he calls his 
friends and neighbors, 
saying to them, 
‘Rejoice with me, for I have found my sheep that was 
lost.’ Just so, I tell you, there will be more joy in 
heaven over one sinner who repents than over ninety-
nine righteous persons who need no repentance.”  
 
The Gospel of the Lord 
 
For Reflection: How do you feel when you find something 
that was lost? 
 
Prayer: 
Holy God, 
Your love is so great! 
You search for the lost. 
You rejoice when sinners 
Return to you. 
May we remember 
That you welcome us back 
When we have strayed. 
And that your love lasts forever. 
We ask this through Jesus Christ our Lord. 
Amen. 
 



Jesus Feeds the Multitude 
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WORD BANK:  JOHN THE BAPTIST,  SEA OF GALILEE,  MIRACLES,  PHILIP,  ANDREW, 
BARLEY LOAVES,  TWO,  GAVE THANKS,  TWELVE BASKETS, THOUSAND 

Across 
 
4.Many people followed Jesus because of the ____. 
 
7.what Jesus did before passing out the bread 
 
9.____ of food were left over. 
 
 

Down 
 
1.Jesus asked ____ where they could buy bread. 
 
2.Jesus' kinsman who had been killed 
 
3.Jesus crossed the ____ in a boat. 
 
5.the kind of bread the boy had in his lunch 
 
6.The number of men in the crowd was five ____. 
 
8.He told Jesus about the boy with a lunch. 
 
9.the number of fish the boy had with him 
 
 

 


